Date:  19 February 2010

To:  
Katherine Schmidt, Faculty Senate President

From:  Wanda Clifton-faber, Director of Academic Affairs

Re:  
Provost’s Update
The Provost would like to provide an update on the progress being made in weaving the University’s strategic planning revision and accreditation processes that support mission attainment at WOU.  
As a member of the University Advisory Council (UAC) you are aware of the process structures currently under development and the need to keep the faculty informed on to the key elements of development:  why, when, who, etc.   This is a University-wide effort that is being discussed in every venue across the campus so faculty and staff understand the need for their participation and understanding.  As you know, the UAC is charged with the collection of valid, reliable and peer reviewed data and information from their specific areas of responsibility for use in the institutional decision making process.  There are two separate end goals:  (1) a completed environmental scan assessment report with recommendations delivered to the Provost and EVP by 24 May 2010 and, (2) a set of fully functioning data loaded key performance indicators (KPIs) that measure the success of specific critical elements of each member’s area of responsibility.

As part of this update, Michael Ellis, UCS will demonstrate the newly developed dashboard model and web based data monitoring tools:  the former is only a demonstration model the latter is currently in use.  
Cc:  Provost

        Bill Kernan

        Michael Ellis

